
 
 
 
 
Class of 1985 
Class Agent Letter 
August 2024 
 
Dear Class of 1985: 
 
I am stepping down as 1985 co-class agent. 
 
 
If you are interested in helping out Mike Gilvary, who stepped into 
Scott Himsel's mighty big shoes and filled them, please let Mike and 
the Alumni Office at Wabash (alumni@wabash.edu) know. 
  
 
Wabash news is also available at www.wabash.edu or Facebook 
 
 https://www.facebook.com/groups/206066189687/ 
 
 
Please feel free to share news of your life with Mike Gilvary 
(milgils@sbcglobal.net) 
 
Kyle Carr, 1985 

231.935.6129 office 
231.271.2758 home 
kcarr1@mhc.net 
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